
From: Emma Dalley <emma@industrylegalgroup.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 6 October 2020 2:50 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP <Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Booth DP 
<Chambers.Booth.dp@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2016/31 - Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2020 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the Notice of Listing of a Hearing before a Full Bench on 8 October 2020.  
 
Our client, Optometry Australia, understands that none of the parties require its witness for cross 
examination and has no further submissions to make. As such our client does not consider its 
attendance at the Hearing necessary.  
 
We request that the Full Bench consider our client’s submissions and witness statement on the 
papers.  
 
If you wish to discuss or require any further information, please let us know.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
EMMA DALLEY, Principal Lawyer  LLB, BBus(Mgt), GradDipLP 

 

 

1300 736 435 | emma@industrylegalgroup.com.au 
PO Box 3395, South Brisbane BC QLD 4101 
industrylegalgroup.com.au  

Individual liability limited by a scheme approved under professional standards legislation. 
 

 

mailto:emma@industrylegalgroup.com.au
mailto:Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:Chambers.Booth.dp@fwc.gov.au
fax:LLB,%20BBus(Mgt),%20GradDipLP
tel:emma
mailto:emma@industrylegalgroup.com.au
http://www.industrylegalgroup.com.au/

